
Honorable Chair Prozanski and Committee Members, 

 

I oppose HB4135! 

 

We all should honor the life of each of our human family members. Their lives are valuable and given to them by God, the 

creator of life. Who are we to discard them as this bill would allow? Who knows what cures are just around the corner. 

Honor every life. Protect the vulnerable.  

 

Please respect life and vote NO! on HB4135! 

 

Blessings! 

 

Janice Dysinger 

Gresham, Oregon 

 


